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February 9, 2021 

Anne Kelly-Lenz 
Chief Financial Officer 
Town of Wilton 
238 Danbury Road 
Wilton, CT 06897

Dear Anne Kelly-Lenz: 

The purpose of this letter is to provide a quote to continue providing the following services to the Town of 
Wilton, Connecticut for the fiscal year ending June 30, 2021: 

1. Audit of the financial statements (CAFR), (presented as of June 30)
2. Single audits (state and federal grants)
3. Connecticut State Department of Education Agreed-upon Procedures

Our proposed all-inclusive fixed fees for these services for the fiscal year ending June 30, 2021 will be $65,500.   

If you are in agreement with the contents of this letter, please sign in the space provided on the following page 
and forward to me Leslie Zoll (Leslie.Zoll@claconnect.com ) at your earliest convenience. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

CliftonLarsonAllen LLP 
Leslie Zoll 
Principal 
(860)570-6376
Leslie.Zoll@CLAconnect.com

This letter correctly sets forth the understanding of the Town of Wilton, Connecticut. 

Authorized signature: _______________________________________________________ 

Title:_____________________________________________________________________ 

Date:_____________________________________________________________________ 
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